
 

 

 
December 28th, 2020 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
RE: Price Increase 

 
SPP/Elite Components will be increasing our Mechanical Price List on February 1st, 
2021 and all SPP products will increase March 1st, 2021, by the following due to 
increases in freight costs and raw materials:  
 
  Pipe Hangers & Strut Accessories  7% February 1st 
  Split Ring Hangers    10% February 1st  
  Stainless Steel Products   7% February 1st  
  All SPP Products    7% March 1st 
   Ductile Iron Threaded Fittings 
   Cast Iron Threaded Fittings 
   Malleable Iron Threaded Fittings 
   Threaded Nipples 
   Welding Plate Flanges 
   Threaded and Grooved Welding outlets 
   Brass Trim Valves and Accessories 
   UL/FM OS&Y and NRS and Fire Valves 
 
 Any SPP/Elite Components orders placed on or after February 1st, 2021, will be 
invoiced using the new list price.  All SPP Products orders place on or after March 1st, 2021 

will be invoiced using the new list price.  If you have any further questions, please contact 
your manufactures representative or regional sale manager and thank you for your 
continued support. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Ryan Andersen 

 
Ryan Andersen 
President 

 


